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Children from all classes will be attending assemblies 

next week, covering the theme "Slow Down for Bobby". 

Children will be reminded of the importance of road 

safety and how to stay safe on or near roads. 

 

 

 

 
 

Mass Times 

St Agnes:   Saturday – 5.30 pm     Wednesday – 7.30 pm 

                    Sunday - 11.00 am 

                    

St Aidan's: Sunday – 9.30 am        

If you would like a copy of this Newsletter in large type, please contact the School Office. 
 

  

Year 1 have had the best attendance this week.  

Well done Year 1!!!!  

 
 

Group  Percentages 

Whole School 96.85% 

Reception 95% 

Year 1 100% 

Year 2 92.67% 

Year 3 94.83% 

Year 4 97.78% 

Year 5 98.67% 

Year 6 99.26% 

 
The table above shows the weekly attendance for all 
classes.  Attendance for all children, for each class and for 
our school should be over 96%.   
 

 
 

Next week Year 6 children will be visiting their new high 

schools for the day.  Children should not come to school on 

this day, but should make their own way to their high school 

for the start of the school day.  We are sure you will have 

an enjoyable experience. 

Children should attend in full school uniform. 

 
 

 
Year 2 are taking part in healthy eating activities 

relating to their science topic on Monday, 1st July. 

 
 

 

 

 

Our Year 1 children will be visiting Farmer Teds in Ormskirk 

for the day on Thursday, 4th July.  The children will enjoy a 

fully scheduled day on the farm including a tractor ride and 

milking demonstration.  Children should wear their school 

uniform on this day and bring a sunhat and waterproof jacket 

with them (sun cream should also be applied before school).  

All children will be provided with a free school packed lunch.  

Have a wonderful day children!!! 
 

 
We will be having discos after school on:- 

Friday, 5th July  
Reception Class, Year 1 and Year 2 will have their disco 

from 3.15 p.m. - 4.00 p.m. and our junior children from 

4.15 p.m. – 5.15 p.m.  (Infant children should be collected at 

4.00 p.m.  Junior children should not arrive until 4.15 p.m.).   

 

Tickets are £2.00 and entry will not be allowed unless the 

information is filled in on the back of the ticket.  Hot dogs, 

sweets, crisps and drinks will be on sale.  Tickets are on 

sale from the school office.  

 

This will also be a non uniform day for all children.  

 
 

 
 

 
Our rounders team will be taking part in a competition on 

Monday 1st July at Prescot High School. 

We are sure that you will do your best and enjoy competing 

against the other teams. Good luck! 

  
 
 


